August
Twenty-second
1922,

Arthur H.D.Halr, Esq.,
Organizing Secretary-Treasurer,
Last Post Fund,

P, 0. Box 1382,

Montreal.,

Dear Mr. Hair:-

I beg to acknowledge receip?t of
your letter of August 218t with reference to the

use of the MeGill Stadlum for & Concert in aid of
the ILast Post Fund.

, If you are able to make arrange-
ments with the West India Regiment's Band we will
be pleased to allow you the use of the Stadium
gratis. On such ococasions the University usually
employs a man to see that no damage is done, but
this charge will be nominal and I ghall defray it
myself.

It will give me much pleasure to
be considered your patron on this occasion.
with all good wishes, I am,

Yours feithfully,

Principal.




